
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
7 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Sports Day – Friday 11 July 2025 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
Our annual Sports Day is taking place on Friday.  The weather forecast for Friday has changed 
several times but there is a strong chance temperatures could reach as high as 28o Celsius. 
 
The recent sunny weather has been glorious and with Friday promising to be a very hot day 
all students are allowed to come to school wearing their PE kit.  As students will watch the 
field events on Friday afternoon it is important to reduce the possibility of overheating.  
Accordingly, I would encourage all students to bring with them a sensible cap or sunhat to 
wear whilst on the school field.  Additionally, students may bring sun cream for skin protection. 
 
Please remind your child to bring their water bottle, especially on what promises to be such a 
hot day. We will have water stations available for the students during the afternoon and cool 
areas available which they may use when necessary. If your child would like purchase an ice-
pop whilst on the field these will be available for 20p each. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Humble 
Headteacher 
 
 


